MINUTES OF MEETING
OF
SPRING CITY TOURISM AND EVENTS COMMISSION

DATE: March 26, 2024

ATTENDEES: Kristin Urani, Teresa Evans, Ricki Dash, Stephanie Strader,
Robbie Harvey, Stephania Motes, Woody Evans.

Meeting was called to order at 6:37 p.m.

Next regular meeting 1s April 23, 2024.

At the present time we have 22 paid vendors.

Form for Meijas Crazy Fruit and check was submitted tonight.

Next year we will have separate forms for vendors and food vendors with the
forms for food vendors sent out early.

So far, the food vendors are:

Spring Beans Coffee

Orrens Apple House — Money not received.

Meijas Crazy Fruit

Johnny Goss Barbecue — Money not received.

Walftle Iron — Money not received.

Destin to Chill — Money not received.

Sponsorships:

Kristin is contacting La Hacienda and Spring city Tire.
Robbie is contacting Dr. Yager’s Office (speaking to Shannon)
Hatfield Construction - $500.00

Big Daddy Baits - $75.00

LeAnns - $75.00



United Way

Teresa is contacting Winsome Stroll.

Kristin is contacting Dr. Paula (Chiropractor)

Teresa is contacting Spring City Pet Care and Gas Town.
Cindy got a check from Tangles.

Kristin is contacting The Care Center.

All checks should be given to Amy at City Hall.

“Deadline” is April 15, 2024, for vendors.

Drake McCain is going to check his calendar for the 12:00 to 1:00 p.m. music slot.
Kristin is revising the sponsorship deadline to April 25, 2024.
Stephania will handle the “thank yous™ for the sponsors.
Stephanie will handle the “thank yous™ for the vendors.

The website is almost done and will have a line for tourism.

The signs for the event will be made new instead of using back of signs for
Lighting the Way to the Depot. There will be four sandwich boards.

Tony will no longer be able to do the hayrides so it will be up for sponsorships.
We will also need a tractor.

Teresa is working on by-laws. She presented a draft for our review. We will need a
special meeting to work on those. Members should give any suggestions to Teresa.

Floatzilla:
Norm is leaving Arrowhead and moving and, of course, leaving the Board.
We are working with the Tennessee Riverline for a date.

Strawberry Festival — We are taking about a possible float with advertising for
Spring City.

Tennessee Aquarium is having a festival in Mid-May 2005. Something to think
about.

Laurel Days is in the works with the Tennessee Riverline.



The City has ordered and paid for more parts for the tree.
We are searching for speakers and sound system.
Teresa is putting together a calendar. Please provide her with any dates.

Our May meeting is scheduled May 28, 2024. We will discuss whether we will
change this date at our April meeting.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.



